
Paulo & Clara's Newsletter

Dear friends,

Greetings!  As some of you may already know, God has been stirring our hearts 
to be on the move once again!  After much prayer and godly counsel, we have 
decided to join the Free Methodist World Missions in Europe and serve there as 
long term international missionaries.  

Paulo had previously served FMC Europe in Hungary from 2005-2006. And now, 
he will begin serving the Europe area by working alongside the Area Director 
Josh Fajardo giving support in administration, finance, leadership training and 
community development.  Clara will serve in education and training at the 
Mosaico Learning Center and missionary schools in the Province of Madrid.  

This is a long term project (10 years), but with an initial time of 3.  Paulo is going 
to start working remotely in September, and we plan to move in the summer of 
2025.
Currently, we are in the process of building a team of partners to support us 
financially and in prayer.  Would you consider being part of our team?  Please let 
us know by filling out the enclosed commitment card and sending it through mail 
or whatsapp, or by going directly to the FMWM website 
(fmwm.org/europe/bettiol/).

We trust that God is holding you up as He is holding us at this time!

Peace and Grace,

Paulo, Clara, and Jonas Bettiol

Pray for:

the remaining time in Brazil as we 
prepare for the move and transition to 
Spain in the summer of 2025

church visits in Brazil and the U.S. to 
raise awareness of the work in Europe 
and establish prayer and financial 
partners

wisdom as Paulo starts his ministry role, 
supporting Josh Fajardo and Larry 
Winckles in September of 2024

Jonas as he grows and understands the 
truth of the Gospel

Looking ahead:

June 22, Houston, TX: SG sharing

June 29, Houston, TX: WHCC missions 
committee meeting

July 21- 23, Lancaster, PA: Annual 
Conference - Act 12:24 Churches

Aug 27- 30, Madrid, Spain: 
Media/Communications Training

June / July 2024

To partner with us:

website:
fmwm.org/europe/bettiol/

Checks made payable to:
FREE METHODIST WORLD MISSIONS
Ref. Paulo & Clara Bettiol
P.O. Box 51710 Indianapolis, IN 46251 
800.342.5531 fmcusa.org/fmwm

Emails: pbettiol@gmail.com (Paulo)
clarinhachen@gmail.com (Clara) 

Phone: +55.11.99724.3554 

FMC in S. José dos Campos /SP - Brazil Free Methodist Church in Diadema/SP - Brazil
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